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CAUTION:External email.

I urge your support of a permanent and true Plan 1 COLA.  I retired in 2011 and my purchasing
power on my fixed income has declined dramatically.  I appreciate the recent 3% COLA,
however it is not 3% for me due to the cap.  Please recommend a permanent and true COLA
which would achieve equity and fairness with other state pension plans.

Respectfully,

Phyllis Farrell
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